
                                              STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY 

     SELECTMEN 

             MEETING MINUTES JANUARY 9 ,2023 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Bruce Smith and Steve 

Goldsmith. 

The selectmen signed and paid bills. Included Community Kitchen request for 2022.  

The selectmen discussed setting a meeting for Cemetery Trustees. Meeting will be posted.  

Bruce Smith completed the Census report for Building and Zoning. 

Bruce Smith contacted   Fred Eichelman regarding the groundwater protection area of  1300 ft from the 

spring in regards to 4B -71. 

The selectmen signed the EFTPS for December 2022. 

The selectmen signed the quarterlies for 4th quarter 2022. 

The Supervisors of the Checklist have set the date and time for the School Board meeting unofficially. 

The official time will be on the warrant.  

Six cemetery lots have been sold. The selectmen signed the transfer and returned it to the town clerk. 

The checks will be sent to the Trustee of Trust Funds.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes.  

The selectmen are reviewing the Emergency Operations Plan. Steve Goldsmith and Jason Contrady have 

agreed to work together to  update the equipment portion of the plan.  The document is unsigned.  

The selectmen signed the letter to Surry Sand and Gravel regarding the level of excavation in violation. 

Copy of level map included.  

The selectmen worked on the 2023 budget. The Highway did not use the portion for salt until 2023. 

Bruce Smith suggested combining telephone accounts.  

John Berglund asked if the Fire Department could store two racks of folding chairs in the carriage shed. 

He will speak to Durwin Clark about the matter.  

Bruce Smith motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to 

adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M. 

 

  


